—5~ 060903 (P

AQUAEXPRESS

Tuesday, May 30, 2006

“~—Carole J."Washburn
Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Request for permission to suspend service of the AQUA EXPRESS POF certificate
number BC-129.

Dear Ms. Carole Washburn,

Pursuant to WAC 480-51-130, we request permission to extend the service
suspension of above referenced certificate from July 1, 2006 to December 31, 2006.

The reason for this request is that AQUA Express is working with Kitsap Transit on
resuming Kingston service and more time is needed to develop a viable business
model.

Thank you for your consideration. We look forward to working with ferry riders, the
WUTC, and Kitsap Transit on resuming service between Kingston and Seattle.

Sincerely,

AQUA Expréess

Pier 55, Suite 201 = 1101 Alaskan Way - Seattle, WA 98101
Phone: 206.623.1445 . Fax: 206.623.5474



